
RCAB0636

MEMORANDUM

TO: FATHER McCORMACK (CONFIDENTIAL)

FROM: FATHER McCARTHY - CLERGY PERSONNEL OFFICE

DATE: FEBRUARY 2, 1990

SUBJECT: STATUS OF FATHER SHANLEY

John:

Many thanks-for-the copy of the letter to Monsignor Behan of the

Diocese of San Bernadino concerning Father Shanley. I appreciate it.

However, as you can see from the attached copies of the two letters Father
Shanley received from His Eminence, Sick Leave status was not mentioned to

Father Shanley since at the time these letters were sent that had not yet bee

determined• That means that Father Shanley has never received anything in

writing clearly indicating his status. My understanding'was that you were
going to write that letter instead of His Eminence and send us a copy for

Father Shanley's file. If you do not feel that there is any need to do this,

John, then we can let it go and hope that there is no misunderstanding a year
from now. Or if you want us to do a letter for His Eminence's signature we
can do that. Let me know what you decide.

Many :thanks for your assistance with this matter.


